
Special points of  interest: 

• March 15-19     
Spring Break  

• March 23      
Box Buildings due 

• March 31                
Zoo Trip with    
Pre-K         

• April 2      
School Holiday  

• April 23       
School Holiday  

• May 21                
K Graduation   
8:30 a.m. (more 
info soon) 

• May 27         
Early Release    
and Last Day of 
School 

Kindergarten News    March 8, 2021 
Spring Break is next week.  WOW!! 

I feel like we just came back from Christmas.   
    I hope that you all have a safe and fun-filled  

SPRING BREAK     

 

Box Building Reminder: At school we will be working together 
to create a model of a community.  Each child will need to make 
a building of his/her choice.  Examples: Post Office,  Grocery 
Store, Banks, School, Church, Homes, etc... 

This building can be made out of a shoe box, cereal box, or any 
other form of box that they wish to use.  Your child will need 
you to help them cover the box with paper, so that none of the    
original box labels are showing.  Then he/she can decorate the 
building as desired. 

If you need materials such as bulletin board and/or construc-
tion  paper, scissors, and/or glue in order to complete the build-
ing, please let me know.  I will be glad to send items home with 
your child.    This assignment is due no later than Tuesday, 
March 23, which is after Spring Break.   

 

 

Zoo Trip 

We will be visiting the Abilene Zoo with our Pre-K friends on 
Wednesday, March 31.  We will leave after breakfast (around 
8:30) and hope to arrive at the zoo (around 9:40). After the 
zoo we will enjoy our lunch and play at the park that is close to 
the zoo. We will arrive back at school for our 3:30 dismissal 
time.  
Since we did not have a Fall Festival this year, we did not raise 
any money to help with cost of student’s admission to the zoo. 
Please send $5.00 to school by this Friday, March 26.   
Each child will need to bring a lunch with 2 drinks. The drinks 
need to have lids that close. Please, no box, pouch or can drinks. 
If possible, please let your child wear a maroon shirt.  
 
Parents are welcome to join us at any point during the day.  If 
you want your child to ride home with you, you will need to sign 
him/her out on a “sign-out” paper that I will have with me that 
day.   

REMINDERS: 

• School does not start 

until 8:00. If your 

child arrives at school 

between 7:30-7:50 

they will have to sit 

in the hall until 7:50. 

There is a teacher in 

the hall, but there 

really is no need for 

your child to be here 

before 7:50. 

• Please send a clean 

water bottle to 

school each day. 


